
Re: MLA/2015/00334/10 - Cefas advice required on dredge/disposal variation in the 
Tees 
 
Afternoon Adam, 
 
I've gone through this application and the advice provided and data collected to support 
applications throughout this licence. I can confirm that Cefas is content that this application 
be treated as a non-material change, and thus, no additional evidence/assessment is 
required with respect to my remit. 
 
Don't hesitate if you have any questions. 
 
Joe Perry PIEMA 
Specialist Advisor 
Evidence for Marine Management and Policy (EMMP) 
Cefas, Lowestoft Laboratory, Pakefield Road, Lowestoft, Suffolk, NR33 0HT, UK 
 
 
Subject: MLA/2015/00334/10 - Cefas advice required on dredge/disposal variation in the Tees 
 
Good afternoon Joe. 
  
Thanks for your time last week. For info. the below/attached is the variation request on 
MLA/2015/00334/10. In short it is to correct previous errors and/or oversights, particularly 
the imbalance between dredge and disposal quantities. 
  
The attached Excel sheet supplied by Richard Cram (MLA Volumes REV D) is correct. I’ve 
created the attached Excel sheet to identify where changes and errors have been made 
when the ML has been varied. The last columns in the green box are correct.  
  
One disposal figure in the Word document is incorrect, however this has been identified.  
  
As discussed, can you please review and confirm whether you have any concerns with the 
proposed changes.  
  
If easier, I can talk you through the changes.  
  
Regards 
  
Adam Tillotson  
Marine Licensing Case Manager | Marine Management Organisation  
 


